Clinton Public Schools’ 

FLEP Monitoring Policy and Follow-up Support
Clinton Public Schools actively monitors students who have exited an ELL education program for two years and provides language support services to those students, if needed.  The ELL Coordinator with the assistance of the ESL teachers will be responsible for maintaining the monitoring process.  At the start of each school year, the ELL department will provide content area teachers with a list of FLEP students.  The list will continually be updated and distributed to teachers throughout the academic school year.
The ELL Coordinator and/or ESL teachers at CPS will conference as needed with content area teachers about FLEP students’ academic progress and will distribute FLEP monitoring forms to content area teachers before the end of each marking period.  Content area teachers will complete the FLEP monitoring forms and provide the needed documentation to support the information provided.  The monitoring forms will then be returned to the ELL Coordinator and/or ESL teachers and reviewed.  Copies of monitoring forms will be kept by the ELL Coordinator and/or ELL teachers and originals filed in student cumulative folders.  The information on the FLEP monitoring forms will provide information regarding the FLEP students’ test scores, homework, class work, participation, and behavior as well as teacher comments, interventions, and recommendations.  

At Clinton Public Schools, a student can be reclassified from FLEP student status to LEP student status if: 

a) he/she fails to make academic progress, as measured by grades and assessments after being monitored for at least two grade report cycles, and

b) the school-based team familiar with the student meets and determines that this failure is due to lack of English proficiency.  Documentation of the meeting will be placed in the student’s file.

NOTE:  School-based teams at CPS are known as follows:  

Clinton High School - At Risk Team

Clinton Middle School - Students At Risk Team

Clinton Elementary School - Building Based Support Team

c) If a FLEP student is re-designated as an LEP student, the LEP student will be educated in accordance with G.L. c. 71A and will immediately be provided with the services and options required under state and federal law, including educating the student in sheltered English immersion classrooms.  Student’s parents will also be informed of child’s reclassification and SEI services to be provided.
Contact Clinton Public Schools’ English Language Learner Department to find out more about the following types of language support services available:

· ELL Homework Club

· Transitional Academic Support 

· Algebra 1 evening study sessions
